
From: Patricia Noller
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: removing voter proof of identity
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 5:31:40 PM

I can't understand the reason for removing voter proof of identity. Most people have some proof of
identity available and not requiring any proof could lead to voter fraud.
Patricia Noller
Forest Lake
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